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DATES TO REMEMBER
8th     
18th               15th February              I W D DINNER Meeting
                      1st   March                   Stuff (IWD Bags) yourself with Pizza, Board Meeting

                      8th March                     I W D Breakfast
                      15th March                  Dinner meeting

                      21st March                  Area 1 & 3 Meeting

           
DINNER MEETING DETAILS
GREENMOUNT RESORT COOLANGATTA

15th February2010

6-30, FELLOWSHIP   DINNER 7PM

COST $25-00

APOLOGIES MERLE STEPHEN BY SUNDAY 14th 7pm   
FAILURE TO DO SO MEANS YOU WILL BE CHARGED FOR DINNER

55 980409   libra@qld.chariot.net.au
BIRTHDAYS - No February Babies
THOUGHT OF THE MONTH
We make a living by what we get
But we make a life by what we give

                      Sir Winston Churchill 1874-1964
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FEBRUARY PRESIDENT'S REPORT
 
We're now less than a month away from our biggest fundraising event of the year and we need all of us to be involved to help make it a success.  Of course it's the 'International Women’s Day Breakfast' on Monday 8th March.
 
We are still desperate for donations for the raffles and anyone who can still organize donations from home or local businesses please contact Lesley this week.  The quality of these raffles is an incentive for some women to come back again and again to our breakfasts.
 
At Our Dinner Meeting on Monday 15th Feb. (in a week) we will make some final arrangements for the IWD, then on Monday 1st March we will have a combined Board Meeting/Bag Stuffing evening at Sherlee's home 120 Meleleuca Dve, Palm Beach at 6pm.  (Followed by pizza dinner).  We need as many members as possible that evening to help fill and pack the bags.  Please be available that evening, we need everyone!!!!!!
 
Numbers for the IWD are looking good, here's hoping some of the attendees are also interested in joining Zonta.
 
Hope to see you all on 15th Feb, 1st March and 8th March
Don’t forget Area meeting 21st March do try and attend it is well worth the effort.
 
Jan Ingwersen
President 

Please put in your APOLOGIES its costing other members MONEY
Merle
EMAIL: Southerngoldcoasttweed@ Zonta district22.org


EMAIL- � HYPERLINK "mailto:southerngoldcoasttweed@zonta" ��southerngoldcoasttweed@zonta� district24.ogg











Secretary/Newsletter: Merle Stephen: Phone: 07 5598 040 Email: libra@qld.chariot.net.au
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